
Dear House Rules Committee, 

  

I strongly support the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact and 

urge you to pass SB 870. It is imperative that we pass this bill and 

Oregon does our part to help elect the President by National Popular 

Vote so that every vote for POTUS matters. The Electoral College 

system is obviously a fix to benefit the backward minority, and 

Progressive Americans are not fooled by it.  

   

Sincerely, 

 

Erik Lyons 

West Linn, Clackamas County, OR 

 
 


